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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of November 2, 2021 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: November 1, 2021 

From: Mayor Helps, Councillor Alto, Councillor Isitt, Councillor Thornton-Joe 

Subject: New Assessed Revenue and Lekwungen Land Acknowledgement    

 

 
 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
 
 

1. That  
 
“$150,000 of new assessed revenue be allocated each year to the Songhees and 
Esquimalt Nations as an unconditional ongoing grant that increases each year, in order to 
demonstrate the City’s commitment to reconciliation and to acknowledge the Lekwungen 
lands in a meaningful way” 
 
be included as a supplemental request to be considered by the public as part of the 
budget engagement process.  

 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mayor Helps  Councillor Alto  Councillor Isitt  Councillor Thornton-Joe 
 


